Mrs Bennett's Blog- BIG START!

Thursday 16th September 2021

Crossflatts

Hi Everyone,

Wow! Wow! Wow! What a wonderful day we have had with our Marvellous Me Big start festival. It was
magical to see everyone so excited to take part in so many activities which help keep us all marvellous, in
mind, body and spirit! Every year we believe it is crucial that we light the learning fires within our children,
so that they are truly engaged and ignited to learn. After today, the fires are definitely alight and the
Crossflatts unique curriculum is now at full throttle! | would like to express a huge thank you to all, for
everyone’s help, support and hard work to make today the sensational success it was. | know the children
created memories today, which they will remember forever. After everything we have all had to contend
with over the past two academic years, it was a true joy to see everyone together again. Here is a flavour of
everything we got to experience today...
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Have a great week ahead! I’'m sure there will be some tired little people tonight!

Mrs Bennett

Headteacher






